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Dear Athletes, Friends, and Distinguished Guests,
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Congratulations on the completion of yet another successful tournament. From the
opening serve to the last passing shot, the 2012 ICAS Liberty Tennis Classic was a great
celebration of athletic excellence and of the bright future of our youth.

While I regret that I could not attend this evening, I would like to send my greetings and
praise to all who participated in this tournament and helped to make it a reality. Tennis is a
unique sport that requires dedication and individual perseverance while also teaching teamwork
and camaraderie. It is an international, universal sport through that can bring our nations
together. Moreover, the proceeds from this tournament will benefit the ICAS Education Fund,
and will help to foster understanding and cooperation between our communities and cultures.

I applaud the Institute for Corean-American Studies for its dedication to sports
diplomacy, youth development, and personal excellence; and I applaud all of you for

participating in this successful tournament.

Sincerely,

Y

Robert A. Brady
Member of Congress
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